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I firmly oppose any attempt to modify Oregon’s universal mail-in voting system. The 

assertions that mail-in voting is fraudulent lack substantiation. Implementing in-

person voting would incur additional expenses and pose challenges for individuals 

without personal transportation to voting locations. Employers would also face 

difficulties as they would need to accommodate employees’ voting obligations. 

 

The sole purpose of this bill is to gratify the fragile ego of a specific politician. I 

strongly urge the committee to oppose this bill. 


